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WeGo prepared for planned protests 
 
NASHVILLE – WeGo Public Transit is working closely with the Metropolitan Nashville Police Department 
(MNPD) and other state and local agencies over the coming days due to reports about planned protests for this 
weekend and Inauguration Day next week on Wednesday, January 20, 2021.  WeGo is actively 
communicating with MNPD, increasing the presence of contracted security at WeGo Central, and scheduling 
supplemental vehicles and Operators to support service and any additional community needs. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to follow WeGo Public Transit on social media and visit 
WeGoTransit.com for continuous updates. Customers can also check one of the mobile real-time information 
tools such as Google Transit or the Transit App for detailed information and service updates. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 


